The Salvation Army Women's Auxiliary is stuffing Santa sacks for children, 10-14 years old, who attend our Metroplex programs. Each sack will include something to share the incredible story of salvation, small gifts, candy and hygiene items.

Each \$25.00 donation will honor someone dear to your heart AND sponsor a child during this blessed season. For each donation, you will receive a beautiful Christmas card to send and acknowledge your gift.

What a wonderful way to honor a friend, remember a loved one and create a Christmas memory for a child.

All orders must be received by December 1st, 2016 to ensure holiday delivery.

Order form on back

For each Santa Sack, please send a check/credit card for \$25.00.

Here is my donation for	Santa Sack(s) @ \$25.00 each. TOTAL: \$
Enclosed is my check for \$	OR Charge to myMCAMEXVISA
Card Number	
Name	
Address	
Phone	Email

For more information, contact Jan Trussell at 817-821-9483 or Teresa Thrash at 214-434-1706

Mail to: The Women's Auxiliary - Santa Sacks

Post Office Box 36026; Dallas, Texas 75235 Or Fax to 214-879-0706

Thank you. The Salvation Army is a 501 (c) (3) organization.